September 14, 2016

Ron Hensley, P.E.
THE Group
Ron@thegroup.cc


Re:	Holly Estates Subdivision
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 8-27-16 (C21E040)


Dear Mr. Hensley,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 9-14-16, the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to include in the Work Order Construction plans with the following condition:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Provide inlet protection, that does not cover the grate (e.g. wattle/mulch sock), for the inlet located in the cul-de-sac.

	
Include a copy of the approved plan in the Work Order construction plans.


If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
				
Copy:	e-mail
